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Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
We have been lucky enough to have been donated some money towards an art project and we would like 
to decorate the stairwell going up to Wysdom & Priory classes with a mural.    Nakita Hadland will be 
helping us with this project. To start the project off, she has asked for frames for the mural. The larger 
and more ornate the better. They don't have to have the glass in as we won't be using it, and it doesn't 
matter if they're tattered or slightly broken as they'll be painted and upcycled.  

 

 
These are the sort of things we are aiming to make. 
 
Wishing you all a very happy May half term and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 3rd June for a 
very busy, fun packed, last term of this academic year. 

 

Happy Friday everyone.  
     
Rachel Veeder, Executive Headteacher 
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Diary Dates & Future Dates 
Monday 3rd June Term begins 

Tuesday 11th June Year 5 Enrichment day at Burford School 

Tuesday 11th June Year 5 & 6 Burford Festival Concert 

w/c 17th June Year 6 Cycling Proficiency Course 

Thursday 27th June Rags2Riches – clothes collection 

Thursday 27th June 
Induction Day – Year 6 Secondary School 

Induction Day/new classes – Primary 
School 9.00 to 2.30 p.m 

Friday 28th June Induction Day – Year 6 Secondary School 

Friday 28th June PRIMARY SCHOOL - INSET DAY 

Thursday 11th July Sports Day 

Tuesday 16th July 6.00 
p.m. 

Upper School Performance, @ Burford 
School 

Monday 15th July Reserve Sports Day 

Friday 19th July 
Party in the Paddock/School Fete 3.30 to 

6.30 p.m. 

Tuesday 23rd July 

9.00 a.m. Leaver’s Assembly 9.00 a.m. 
school hall 

6.00 p.m. – 8.00 p.m. Year 6 Leavers party 
in the paddock with parents/siblings 

 

Wednesday 24th July 
Term ends at 3.15 p.m.  No afterschool 

club 

 
 
 
 
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’ 
Last week they were:- 

 
Warwick Class – Alfie Carpenter       

Windrush Class – Emma Jefferies          
Tolsey Class  -  Kristina Zhalobodkina       

Wysdom Class –  Mollie Millard 
Priory Class – Corey Walker & Oliver Lane  

 
This week they are:- 

 
Warwick Class – Arthur England              
Windrush Class – Delilah Banks              

Tolsey Class –  Freddie Lane              
Wysdom Class – Tobias Rigby              

Priory Class – Evren Emir       
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 
 

Due to the ever-increasing cost of food, it is necessary for the School Lunch Company to increase their meal 

price by 5 pence per day effective from the start of next term - £2.45 from Monday 3rd June.    Following 

parental and children’s comments concerning the school lunches, we believe the company have listened and the 

quality and quantity has vastly improved. The children look like they are enjoying their lunches in the hall with 

minimal waste.     We are currently working with the School Lunch Company on an Autumn/Winter menu 

ready for the next academic year.   As soon as this is completed, we plan to share it with children and parents 

for their feedback on the choices before anything is finalised. 

 
   

FOREST SCHOOL @ BURFORD 

We are very fortunate to be able to use some of our neighbour’s grounds in The Priory for forest school 

sessions.     The children really enjoy this experience every week.  

 

U11 QUAD KIDS 

10 of our Upper School children attended the Burford Partnership’s Quad Kids event this week – they all did so 

well and represented Burford Best with their behaviour and participation enthusiasm.  They did 75m, 600m, 

howler and standing long jump events. 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

BREAK THE RULES DAY 
 

Wow – this was a great idea – all the children loved it and were very excited to come to school to 
show all their friends.      The day raised an amazing £485, so far.    Thank you parents / carers for 
your generosity and support.       

 
 

RAGS 2 RICHES 
 

Do you have clothes in your wardrobe that you no longer wear, maybe last year’s 
fashions, or that buy that was too good to leave but it’s not really you after all?  Has 
your children grown out of their clothes and you would like more space? 

Please help us fundraise by donating your good quality unwanted, re-useable (clean, dry and 

wearable) clothes and accessories (please pair and tie shoes together)/ 

Your donations become affordable clothing in other countries – this time they will be going to 

Ukraine. 

Please do not send poor quality, dirty or wet items, and no duvets, pillows, curtains, books, CDs or 

bric-a-brac. 

If you can involve family, friends and neighbours please do. 

If we can fill 100 bags we’ll have half a tonne!   40 pence per kilo – funds will soon add up. 

Please bring your donations to school first thing on Thursday 27th June. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  

 


